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The roof is just about complete. They have worked very hard, I am happy their work and the progress 

that they have made. I have not been informed of any major repairs that where needed to the 

sheeting of the roof do to rot. 

I have received three estimates on the flooring for the multi-purpose room all with similar products. 

The Pavilion decals have been installed on the doors.  

Public Works has completed the repairs to the 501 building and the engineer has given his approval 

for the finished work. 

I have contacted Florence heating to schedule the install of the heat pump for City Hall. 

We tested the emergency generator trying to determine what it will run in the building if it were ever 

needed. There is still a need to do some mapping. 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

Heather Hoen 

 

 

 


